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Landmark Gay Bias Ruling May Move Issue Closer to High Court

News

4.04.17 

The 7th Circuit overruled its own precedent and broke from the federal courts’ traditional view that

Title VII's sex discrimination ban isn't intended to protect workers against sexual orientation bias. In

the article, "Landmark Gay Bias Ruling May Move Issue Closer to High Court," featured in

Bloomberg BNA, Partner J. Randall Coffey discusses the implications of this decision.

The decision makes it “highly likely” the Supreme Court would grant review to resolve if Title VII

prohibits bias based on sexual orientation, said Randall.

To read the full article, please visit Bloomberg BNA.
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